
 

 
1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY   
 
To present the Quarterly Report for period October to December 2022 (Quarter 3 2022/23), 
produced from the Police & Crime Commissioner’s (PCC’s) Police & Partners Performance 
Framework.  
 
The report aims to provide information about how the police and partners as well as the Office 
of the PCC (OPCC) are working to achieve the outcomes and priorities set out in the Police 
and Crime Plan for South Yorkshire. A copy of the Quarterly Report is at Appendix A. 
 
2. RECOMMENDATION(S) 
 
Members of the Police and Crime Panel are recommended to:- 
 
a) Note the contents of the report and comment on any matters arising 
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Meeting Date 24th April 2023 

Report of The Police and Crime Commissioner  (PCC) 

Subject Monitoring Delivery of the Police and Crime Plan  - Quarterly Report 
(October to December 2022) 



3. BACKGROUND  
 

• This is the third quarterly report for the 2022/23 financial year and covers the period 
October to December 2022.  It is the third report for the new Police and Crime Plan 
2022-25 – Safer Streets, More Police which the Police and Crime Commissioner has 
published from April 2022.  
 

• The report is produced from the PCC’s Police and Partner’s performance framework.   
The performance framework is aimed at monitoring the performance and contributions 
of South Yorkshire Police (SYP), the OPCC and partners (including commissioned 
providers) in achieving the outcomes in the PCC’s Police and Crime Plan. The 
framework has been updated to take account of the new Police and Crime Plan as well 
as The National Priorities for Policing that are specified by the Government in the 
National Crime and Policing Measures. The aim of the national measures is to 
complement existing local priorities set out in the South Yorkshire Police and Crime 
Plan. The Police and Crime Commissioner has included all national priorities in his 
current Police and Crime Plan. 
 

• An additional quarterly statement on the contribution of South Yorkshire Police to 
achieving improvements against these national priorities is also included on the Police 
and Crime Commissioner’s website. 
 

• The OPCC is keen to have the right framework in place for reporting which will enable 
discussion about performance and how the PCC can help in influencing and supporting 
partner and OPCC activity.  

 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
None 
 
LEGAL IMPLICATIONS 
None 
  
HEALTH AND SAFETY IMPLICATIONS 
None 
 
EQUALITY & DIVERSITY IMPLICATIONS 
None 
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